
 
 
 

Working on Certification?  Do You Need Academic Credit? 
 
The Adventist Learning Community is pleased to offer 4 new technology courses this 
summer!  These ALC Community Courses are offered in the style and rigor of the 
Adventist Virtual Learning Network (AVLN) courses, which include two weekly 
discussion forums and a final project.  Courses run from June 17 through August 2, 
2019.  One (1) graduate credit is available through Andrews University for a recording 
fee of $150.  Enrollment opens March 1, 2019.    
 
Summer 2019 Courses: 

• Technology for 21st Century Learning 
• Integrating Technology in Service Learning 
• Technology in the Early Elementary Classroom 
• Global Communication Collaborations 

 
 


